
        March 4, 2009 

Friends of Clinton Creek Society 

7 Basswood Street,  

Whitehorse, Yukon Y1A 4P4 

 

Dear “Ex- Clinton, Cassiar and Transport Division – ites” 

 

You are receiving this letter and Rock Fluff because we have your name and address on a mailing list 

of people that once lived, worked or conducted business with the Cassiar Asbestos Corporation either 

at the Clinton Creek Mine or Transport Division in Whitehorse, Yukon or at the mine in Cassiar, 

British Columbia. 

 

If we have the wrong name or address and you have never heard of Clinton Creek, Yukon or the 

Cassiar Asbestos Corporation, please accept our apologies.  

 

If, however, you have heard of Clinton Creek and/or the Cassiar Asbestos Corporation, we hope you 

will enjoy the enclosed newsletter. The March 2009 edition of the Rock Fluff contains details about the 

“30 plus 1” Clinton Creek Reunion that we are planning for July 24, 25, and 26, 2009 in Whitehorse, 

Yukon as well as information about how to contact us.  

 

When the mine closed in July 1978, someone put a sign up at the bridge over the Forty Mile River. It 

said “Would the last person leaving Clinton Creek please turn out the lights?” When we were planning 

the 1990 Clinton Creek Reunion, we said we would be turning the lights back on for the reunion ---- 

and ---- we did. It was a fabulous weekend.  

 

Now 19 years after that reunion and 31 years after the mine closed --- we are turning them on again! 

We hope you will be able to join us.  

 

Yours truly,  

Friends of Clinton Creek Society 


